
      

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION 

BOARD RETREAT – FEBRUARY 2022 
 

                                  
 In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 c 231, this is to advise that 
the Teaneck Board of Education will hold its annual Board Retreat to discuss Board Roles and 
Responsibilities on Thursday, February 10, and Thursday, February 24, 2022 to be held 
virtually to begin at 8:00pm on both days. Formal action may be taken. 
 
Please see the links below to join the public session of the Board Retreat on February 10 and 
February 24, 2022. 
 
 
When: Feb 10, 2022 08:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Topic: Teaneck Board of Education - Board Retreat February 10, 2022 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86926639834 
Or One tap mobile : 
    US: +16465588656,,86926639834#  or +13017158592,,86926639834# 
Or Telephone: 
    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
        US: +1 646 558 8656  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 669 900 9128  or 
+1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 7799 
Webinar ID: 869 2663 9834 
    International numbers available: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/k2FX543WH  
 
 
 
You are invited to a Zoom webinar. 
When: Feb 24, 2022 08:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Topic: Teaneck Board of Education - Board Retreat - 8:00PM - February 24 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87000408006 
Or One tap mobile : 
    US: +13017158592,,87000408006#  or +13126266799,,87000408006# 
Or Telephone: 
    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 
        US: +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 646 558 8656  or +1 253 215 8782  or 
+1 346 248 7799  or +1 669 900 9128 
Webinar ID: 870 0040 8006 
    International numbers available: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcA7gEI5Zr 
 
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86926639834
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/k2FX543WH
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87000408006
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcA7gEI5Zr


 
If you have any questions in regards to this notice, please contact the Board office at 201-833-
5527 during regular business hours from 8:30-4:30pm.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dora E. Zeno 
Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
   
 


